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Sullivan, Erin

From: donotreply@legmt.gov
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 11:36 AM
To: LEG Cmte-EAICcomment
Subject: Public Comment for EAIC

Public Comments for Economic Affairs Interim 
Committee 
Date: 17th January 2024 11:35 

First Name: 
Karen  

Last Name: 
Thomas  

Email Address: 
kharthomas54@gmail.com  

Subject: 
Re: BOD rules for LAP hygienists  

Comment: 
Please allow Registered Dental Hygienists with LAP licenses to work within their scope of practice to provide preventive 
dental hygiene services to underserved individuals in our state. This is a good thing!! As a reminder, the Board of 
Dentistry voted unanimously to allow this rule change. Thank you!  

Sent via leg.mt.gov/committees/interim/eaic/public-comments-eaic/  


